
Which school do you 
want for your child?
Your child will either start preschool class or change schools next year. 
You will therefore be able to request which school they should attend. 

At goteborg.se/onskaskola you can see where the schools are located, 
read the rules and request the schools you want between 15 January 
to 15 February. The website also has information in several other 
languages.

You can either use the e-service or a form. If a child has two guardians, 
they both must agree to the application for it to be valid. 

If you do not submit a request, your child will be placed in a school no 
more than two to six kilometers away from your home, depending on 
the grade your child will start. You will be notified of the placement at 
the end of March. 

The following applies only if there are more people who 
request a placement in a certain school than there are 
places available.

1  Sibling priority.

2  �Relative proximity – students with the longest travel distance to 
their alternative school gets the placement, not the one who lives 
closest to the school.

3  �Absolute proximity – if two students have an equal distance  
to their alternative school, the one living closest  
gets the placement.

4  Drawing of lots. 

Contact us if you have any questions!
Phone: 031-365 09 60
Email: grundskola@grundskola.goteborg.se
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